

College Reference Number: 20004287

Candidate Number: 296

Ladislav Novotny

20 November 2015

Dear Dr Novotny

FRCPath Part 2 Practical Examination in Veterinary Pathology (Small Domestic Animals) - Autumn 2015

I am pleased to inform you that you have satisfied the Examiners in the Part 2 Examination and that your admission to Fellowship of the Royal College of Pathologists will be formally ratified by Council on **21 January 2016**. You can use the abbreviation FRCPath after your name after that date.

Please complete and return the enclosed consent form and address slip to Mrs Michelle Merrett, in the envelope provided as soon as possible and no later than **Friday 15**th **January 2016**.

The subscription year runs from January and the Membership and Finance Department will contact you directly regarding your payment.

I enclose details of the admission ceremony and celebratory buffet which will be held on 17 March 2016. If you wish to attend please complete and return the enclosed form, together with the appropriate payment, in the same envelope mentioned above, by Friday 15 January 2016. Applications will be accepted on a **first-come**, **first-served basis**. Please note spaces are very limited so it is important to return the forms as soon as possible to secure your place. The event does fill up prior to the deadline date so it is vital that the forms are returned at the earliest opportunity. A scanned copy of the form is acceptable as the postal system may cause delays that we have no control over. Your place will be confirmed in writing via email, please do not book any travel or visa arrangements until you have received confirmation of your place.

As spaces are limited we can only allocate one guest space per new Fellow. We are also offering a crèche facility for the duration of the ceremony which must be pre-booked in advance, to book please contact Michelle Merrett; details are included on the ceremony form.

Please check the order and spelling of your full name, as displayed at the top of this letter. This is how your name will be presented on your Fellowship certificate. If there is an error please notify the Membership Department (membership@rcpath.org) in writing as soon as possible.

Congratulations on your success in this examination.

Yours sincerely

Dr Andrew Day

Director of Examinations

Enc: Consent form and address slip

Ceremony information, application and payment form



